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Dear Charing Cross Residents,
 
Based on the weather forecast, it’s possible that our trash company may not run or finish

routes tomorrow on Saturday, if road conditions are bad, to complete this week’s 2nd trash
service.  As you know, this week’s service is already on a delay due to Tuesday’s snow event.
 
If weather prevents our Saturday trash service from being completed, please remove all trash
from the curb and place out on the next regular collection day.   Trash containers should also
be removed to ensure containers don’t impede snow removal operations.
 
Unfortunately, the association has no idea if tomorrow’s trash service will end up being
affected, and we will not be able to notify anyone if that occurs.
 
Thanks for everyone’s cooperation.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Board of Directors
 
 
 

 

Please DO NOT REPLY to this email.  If you have questions or concerns, you may contact your
manager at m.klein@cpm975.com
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